
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
From the Board Meeting of:  August 29, 2016 

 
 

1. The Board enjoyed a presentation from Lois McNary and Dan Howe of Special 
Olympics British Columbia.  A request was received to have our District partner with 
Special Olympics BC for the 2017 Summer Games to be hosted in Kamloops 
July 6-9, 2017.    

 
2. The Board received the annual 2016 Summer Learning Report. 
 
3. The Board received the Projected Regular Enrollment Report for 2016-2017. 
 
4. The Board received the International Education Enrollment Report. 
 
5. The Board received the Graduation Survey Results for 2015-2016. 
 
6. The Board approved Capital Project Bylaw AFG #127109. 
 
7. The Board adopted the Revised Schedule of Board Meetings for 2016-2017. 
 
 
The next regular Board Meeting will occur on Monday, September 12, 2016 at the School 
Board Office, 1383 Ninth Avenue, Kamloops, BC. 


